October 4, 2002

Clint Maun Maun-Lemke, Inc. 8031 West Center Road Suite 222 Omaha, Nebraska 68124

Dear Mr. Maun:

What can I say, you were the hit of our program. I have had calls all day asking (how much you cost - I said very reasonable) and secondly insisted that we have you again next year. Would you please e-mail me a list of other topics that would be appropriate for this "elite" group.

Would you please forward me your expenses associated with your presentation so that we may reimburse you.

Thanks again, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Doris Clevenger

Director of Association Activities

Doin Clever ger

/jm